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Bernalillo County Sheriff’s Office Response 

A multi-jurisdictional Officer Involved Shooting Investigative Team comprised of the 

New Mexico State Police, Rio Rancho Police Department, Albuquerque Police Department, 

Bernalillo County Sheriff’s Office, and Bernalillo County District Attorney’s Office is 

investigating the deputy involved shooting, which took place on November 17, 2017.  This 

comprehensive investigation is underway, but far from complete.  Although the investigation 

is ongoing, Mr. Bregman chose to file a lawsuit and made a number of allegations about the 

events which occurred during the incident. The Bernalillo County Sheriff’s Office will wait 

to address the allegations raised by Mr. Bregman during the judicial and/or litigation 

process. 
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